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Voting by mail ensures all Oregon residents get the opportunity to exercise not only 

what is our duty as American citizens, but what is our constitutional right. Going back 

to in-person, day-of voting without making election day a state-wide holiday will only 

ensure that our state's leading voter turnout numbers diminish. Everyone deserves 

the opportunity to exercise their right to vote in this democracy, no matter what 

limitations keep them from walking into a booth. Thank you. 


